
	

	

 

WELLSPRING EVALUATION 2023-2024 
 

Your prayerful, thoughtful feedback on Wellspring is very helpful in our planning for next year!   
Thank you for completing and returning it on April 17. 

You may return it directly to Melissa James, Janet Yates, or your discussion group leader. 

 
 
1. Which lesson/lessons were most helpful to you and why? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Are there other topics/lessons that you would find beneficial? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. Do you have any other thoughts or suggestions you would like to share? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. Do you have an interest in serving in Wellspring kids next year? If so, please include your name at the top. 
 


